Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library

Board of Trustees Meeting

Cathlamet Public Library, 

Thursday, October 3, 2019 -12:45 pm 

 Proposed Agenda

1. Call to Order and Roll Call – Jean Beerbower
2. Approval of September 5, 2019 meeting minutes and September Vouchers.
3. Librarian Report – circ stats (and e-stats). There were nineteen who came to the Bob Pyle author visit. The inventory of Adult Fiction has been corrected through “C” authors, and has been put on hold by a dead laptop. Volunteers are nearly finished redoing DVD call numbers and spine labels. A tech equipment inventory is almost completed thanks to volunteer Ramiro Ramirez.
Old Business:
1. No PW action on removal of the sickly pine tree yet, or replacement of the rotten board on the rail behind the dumpster.
2. The Newsbank database is now on our website; Carol is ready to advertise it.
3. Carol needs to contact the Humanities Washington speaker to schedule a visit this fall or winter on transportation inventions of Washington. Local author Lilly Brock has published the next volume of her historical fiction series and would like to do a reading here. The State Poet Laureate, Claudia Castro Luna, will be coming to do a poetry workshop in April 2020.
4. After MorePowerTech’s upgrade of the library network, we are still having slow internet speed issues that Carol has asked them to address. When Carol asked for a quote on an upgrade to our telephone system, it turned out to be just as expensive as the status quo. 
5. Carol is shopping for a replacement public computer monitor (about $100). The barcode readers worked perfectly when we tried to show them not working for the MorePowerTech technician.
6. There is an issue with publishers of ebooks and audiobooks affecting our Washington Anytime Library. A boycott of offending publishers by libraries in the state has gotten their attention, but not changed their position. The Washington Anytime Library subscription particulars are currently up for a vote to see whether services will be somewhat decreased for a lesser subscription increase, or the subscription price for next year could be 20% higher for a slight improvement in service.
7. Rose met with Carol to look over library budget figures for 2020, then Carol submitted initial figures to Town clerk Sarah Clark by Sept. 23rd. Presentation to library board of initial library budget. 
8. Carol’s surgery date is Wednesday, October 16th. She may be recuperating for a week or some days more.
New Business: 
1. Town clerk Sarah Clark suggested charging patrons for wi-fi use as a way to increase revenue.

2. Discussion of possible addition to budget request.  

3. There is a town budget workshop tomorrow starting at 1:00pm at the fire hall meeting room. Is a board member available to accompany Carol to the budget workshop?                                                   
4. Next meeting date – Thursday, November 7th, at the library, 12:45pm.
5. Other?
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